

Office of the City Clerk 222 3rd Avenue North Saskatoon SK S7K 0J5 www.saskatoon.ca tel (306) 975.3240 fax (306) 975.2784

September 29, 2020

Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development, and Community Services

Dear Committee Members:

Re: Civic Naming Committee Report – Third Quarter 2020 (File No. CK. 6310-1)

Please consider the following at your meeting scheduled for December 8, 2020.

At its meeting held on September 17, 2020, the Civic Naming Committee considered two deferred submissions ('Montague' and 'Hrynuik') and a report of the General Manager, Community Services Department, requesting the Committee's direction with respect to three new general naming requests.

After *In Camera* deliberations, consideration of the criteria and guidelines set out in the naming policy, and consultation with the Administrative Resource Members, the Committee publicly resolved to recommend to the Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services:

- 1. That the following names to be added to the Names Master List (Unassigned):
 - 'Hrynuik'
 - 'Towstego'
 - 'Woodley'; and
- 2. That the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated September 17, 2020 be forwarded to City Council for information.

The Committee is not recommending addition of 'Montague' nor 'Sully' to the Names Master List at this time.

Sincerely,

Committee Assistant

JH:

September 29, 2020 Page 2

Attachment

• Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated September 17, 2020

cc: Councillor B. Dubois, Chair, Civic Naming Committee
L. Lacroix, General Manager, Community Services Department
D. McLaren, Administrator, Civic Naming Committee